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4th After Easter 

Services today 

9.15am — Eucharist  

10.30am — Eucharist 

Today we welcome Rev. Barnabas Oguogu  

taking our services 
 

Our Next "Craft and Chat" group will be on Monday 

30th April — a chance to come along and chat, and if 

you want, to bring a craft project you may be working 

on. Meets 1— 3pm. Everyone welcome. 

The ACTS (Churches Together) Group for  

Kirkintilloch and Lenzie have begun their  

post Easter study groups, and will be looking  

at the book "Taking my God for a Walk". 

The groups meet on Wednesday's from 1— 2.30pm in  

St. Mary's Session House, and on Tuesday evenings in  

Harestanes Community Centre — in the grounds of  

Harestanes Primary school, from 7.30— 9.00pm.  

Everyone is welcome to go to either group. 

Some dates coming up 

Saturday 12th May is the re-arranged Diocesan 

synod — cancelled previously because of the snow. 

Sunday 13th May is our next Vestry Meeting. 

If there is anything you want discussed, please let the 

Rector or Mary Boyd the secretary know beforehand 

Can those who have boxes for the Bishop's 

Appeal return them to the church in the next 

week or two, please. Perhaps put them on the 

plate at the back of church. 

Do you or your family have any past links with the Church 

of Holy Cross, Knightswood? If you do, please have a look 

at the notice on the church noticeboard next to the 

kitchen. 

We have Holy Communion on Thursday Morning at 

10.00am, followed by Tea or Coffee: everyone 

welcome. 

if you would like to get something into the Link  

please let our Rector Les Ireland know on 0141-776  

3866 or e-mail rector@stcyprianslenzie.com by  

teatime on Wednesday evenings. Thanks. 

PRAYERS 

ANGLICAN: The Episcopal Church in Jerusalem and 

the Middle East: The Most Revd Suheil Dawani, 

Archbishop of Jerusalem & the Middle East and 

Bishop of Jerusalem. 

DIOCESAN: East End Team Ministry: St. John the 

Evangelist Baillieston; St Kentigern's Dennistoun and St. 

Serf's Shettlestone (Vacancy; Revd Lucy Ireland) 

Daily Prayers 

30th: Help in living out the gospel 

1st: Diocesan news service (Susan Walker) 

2nd: Christian writers 

3rd: Development team for worship and liturgy 

4th: For migrant workers and travelling people 

5th: The Church in Wales 

Please remember in your prayers: Peter Mundy; Jean 

Dick, Matthew Whittaker; Pam Bently; Donald Gow; Jean 

Kinnon, Margaret Conway; Susan Frost; Alan Paterson; Doreen 

Rendell; Karen Rose; Grace Joss and those in the "Prayer 

Book" at the back of the church. 

 

Saturday 12th May: Our first 

Carboot sale of the year. 
Please note: 

This year we will advertise as selling from 

9.30am — 12.30pm, with refreshments from 

10am. 

We need your help on the Friday evening for an 

hour from 7pm to help with setting up. 

We need your help on the day to either help on 

the church stall, or to help with refreshments. 
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